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Email:    
 
 
Dear  
 
Official Information Act REQUEST – Use of application ‘Tik Tok’ on mobile phone. 
 

I refer to your email dated 27 January 2020 to the Education Review Office requesting the following 

under the Official Information Act 1982: 

Any advice, including but not limited to emails, reports and/ or memos, provided to your employees 

about the use of the application 'TikTok' on their work mobile phone between September 2019 and 

January 27th, 2020. 

ERO employees do not use the ‘Tik Tok’ application on their work mobile phone. I am therefore 

refusing your request under section 18(e) of the OIA because the information does not exist. 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 

 
Jeremy France 
Deputy Chief Executive Corporate Services 
Education Review Office | Te Tari Arotake Mātauranga 
National Office | Tari Matua 
 

 


